
 

 

 
 
 
 

May 27, 2020 

Dear 6th Grade Parents and Guardians,  

We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and good spirits.  We are so 
excited to be able to honor your special 6th grade graduate during these uncertain times. 

The PTA has purchased lawn signs for each graduate of the Washington Township School 
District Class of 2020. As a reminder, today, between the hours of 4:00pm – 6:00pm some 
of our PTA members and some of our teachers will be out in our community making the 
deliveries while still being able to safely practice social distancing. 

Additionally, next week (anytime Monday- Friday) the PTA has arranged for your student to be 
recognized again, by decorating your front door!!! So many PTA members and staff jumped at 
the chance to do this for your special graduate. 

We hope this gives your child some joy, knowing that we are all in this together and we are so 
proud of their accomplishments.    

If you have and questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.                                 

Tracy Padilla, WTPTA President, 908-763-9858 

Sincerely your WTPTA Board,                                                                                                                    

Tracy Padilla, Melina Ramos, Jessica Wormeck, and Holly Guido 
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